
My name is Ed Parkinson I’ve lived in Benton and the Tri valley area 
since 1965. I am interested in serving on the Tri Valley Groundwater 
Management District Advisory Board. My entire family has been 
involved in the growth and development of the Benton area for over 50 
years. I am very concerned about the area, the water usage and some 
of the ideologies that people have in mind for our rural area. I would 
like to see an equitable and sustainable future for our area and for all of 
its citizens, in particular the water usage and future development of the 
area. I choose to live in this area because I truly enjoy what it has to 
offer and the beauty and advantages this unique area of California has 
to offer us. Thank you for your consideration and opportunity to 
potentially serve on this Advisory Board with the hope of preserving the 
historic values and features these priceless valleys have to offer. 

Sincerely, 

Edward H Parkinson 


